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What’s on in the final week… 

Monday 13th – Wednesday 15th July: Year 5/6 Residential to Robinwood- REMINDER 

collection from school is 3:45pm on the Wednesday  

Thursday 16th July: School Nurse visit for Year 5/6; Parent Open Afternoon from 2:15pm;  

                               School End of Year Reports sent out 

Friday 17th July: End of year leavers assembly at the village hall 2:20pm – everyone welcome! 

    6 - 8pm End of year BBQ! 

 

Well done this week to… 

Sam in Year 2 who was enrolled at Brownies – I’m sure there will be lots of Brownie badges 

to come! 

In school Mrs Walton awarded her class certificate this week to Annabel in reception for 

the enthusiasm shown on the whole school trip.  

In Year 1 the class certificate went to William for being such a kind and happy member of 

the class. 

In Year 2 the class award went to Signe for writing such a lovely thank you letter to the 

staff at the arboretum who helped organise our fantastic whole school trip. 

Ms. Cordingley’s certificate was awarded to Amelie for showing good understanding when 

working with roman numerals. 

 

Parent Questionnaire: 

Hopefully, last week, you found the final parent questionnaire of the year in your child’s book 

bag. Please do take the time to complete these so we can continue to make Naburn CE 

Primary School the best it can be. It has been lovely to read all your responses and to 

discuss with the governors your suggestions and ideas. Thank you for taking the time to 

complete and return these over the year. 

Year 6 Trophies: 

If any children were awarded Year 6 trophies by last year’s Year 6 leavers please could they 

be returned as soon as possible ready for this year’s Leavers Assembly. 



Compassion    Trust    Perseverance   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Nicola Stephenson Barr and the staff of Naburn CE Primary School  

 

 

 

 

 

And finally… 

As another year draws to a close I would just like to say thank you! 

A big thank you to all the children that brighten up each day. It is a pleasure to work at 

Naburn School with such enthusiastic and happy children and I am sure that you will agree that 

once again they have done us proud with all their achievements over the year. Whilst academic 

success is always great I think primary school is about so much more – I hope at Naburn that 

we inspire an enthusiasm and love of learning through our engaging topics, trips and visitors and 

that we create children who are compassionate and thoughtful towards others as well as being 

brave and resilient when faced with new challenges.  

A big thank you to all the staff at Naburn who foster and develop this growth mindset and self 

motivation within our children. I would like to say a personal thank you also to the staff this 

year who have worked hard and supported myself and the school through the staffing changes 

and challenges over this year.  

And finally a big thank you to all the parents at Naburn without whose support and help many 

of the above would not be able to happen – you are very much appreciated by all the staff at 

Naburn. 

 

So now for the summer holidays – have fun, stay safe and we will see you all in September!  


